
Craft Show Bake Sale 

 

 

 
The Sandwich Schools Music Association will be holding a Bake Sale at Haskin School 

during the Christmas in the County Craft Show on Saturday, Nov. 9th, and Sunday, Nov. 10th.   

We are asking any of our parents or students who like to bake to please drop off items to 

the school the evening of Friday, Nov. 8th, or the morning of Nov. 9th 

 Items should be packaged on either small plates, or individually. 

 

This has been a hugely successful fundraiser for us in the past, and we would love for the tradition 

to continue!  Fundraisers such as this help the SSMA to help offset trip costs (such as the Summer 

2014 trip to Nashville!), as well as provide meals to our students during different events, such as 

Tech Week for the Musical.  In addition, the SSMA helps purchase equipment for the various 

music programs, as well as instruction for our students. 

 

Thank you for all that you do to help the Sandwich Schools Music Association.  From baking 

items, taking a shift working at MusicFest or Terror in the Timber, to attending our monthly 

meetings – our group couldn’t run effectively without you!  We appreciate your help! 

 

If you have any questions, or would like more information about the SSMA, or the upcoming Bake Sale, please contact 

Jennifer Boring at (815) 786-1830. 

 


